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Discussion regarding Downtown Light Pole and Fixture Selection

SUMMARY: The City has received Quotes for the two types of poles for the Downtown project. The
approximate cost of non-tapered poles (Site Link) and fixtures is $227,000. The approximate cost of
the tapered poles and fixtures is $262,000 which is $35,000 more than the non-tapered.
Drawings of each pole are attached.
Staff needs a consensus from the Council on which pole should be utilized in moving forward with the
design.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Discuss the aesthetics and price of each type of pole and give
staff a consensus of a pole to move forward with the design.
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